
2024 RECITAL            . 

Sunday June 9, 2024  is our 34th 
annual recital at The Jane Tasch 
Performing Arts Theatre.  Show times 
along with dress rehearsal will be posted at 
a later date.  More details will appear in 
future newsletters.  Pictures will be May 
11th at the studio.   Mark your calendars!

SANTA’S WORKSHOP  Saturday December 9                                   
Come join in the fun of the holiday season by 
making a craft, decorate a cookie, and more.  We 
will also have some local vendors on site for some 
holiday gift shopping.  Sign up for the workshop 
activities is required.  Just want to shop the 
vendors?  Entrance is only $1 and will be available 
from 4-8pm.  More info and a sign up QR code is 
available on our website

Annual Holiday Basket Raffle
Donations wanted:   If your family, 
business, or a friend would like to donate a 
basket this year, we would love to have you 
participate.  All donations are due by 
December 8th.  Baskets will be on display 
and tickets will be sold December 9th-17th 
with the drawing on December 18th.  Please 
contact Sarah Hofmann at 810-333-1184 
with questions.

November News

COSTUME DEPOSITS DUE

Recital costume deposits have been posted to your 
account and are due by the end of November  ($75 
deposit for each class).  Late costume deposit 
payments will incur a $20 late fee.  Please let the 
office know if your dancer will not be participating in 
our June Recital.  If you do not pay your costume 
deposit, a costume will not be ordered for your 
student.  (Cecchetti does not perform in the recital 
so there is no costume).  If you are enrolled in 
Auto-pay, you DO NOT have to separately pay 
for costume deposits. Auto-pay will take care of 
it with tuition.           

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS                      

November 22 - November 26             
Closed for Thanksgiving                               

December 23 - January 5, 2024             
Closed for Christmas and New Year                

March 22 - March 30, 2024                           
Closed for Spring Break                                      

May 25-27, 2024                                     
Closed for Memorial Day

BAD WEATHER POLICY           
Our daytime classes (9am-3pm) will close for 
bad weather, ONLY when it forces Brighton 
Area Schools to close for the day.  Our evening 
classes starting at 3pm will be held unless the 
weather has not improved.  Closings due to the 
weather will be posted on the website, 
facebook and by email.

Parents:  If your child has a lingering cough or 
congestion due to an illness or allergies, please 
keep them at home.  Dance class activity 
aggravates these lingering symptoms making it 
hard for your student to participate in class, 
especially Acro classes.  Thank you for 
understanding and we appreciate your help. 
Makeup classes are available.  


